
                  
 
 
26th November 2021 
 
 
Dear parent 
 
ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS 2023/2024 CONSULTATION 
 

Yorkshire Causeway Schools Trust is the admissions authority for North Rigton CE School. As such we 
are required to determine our admission arrangements annually and in accordance with our 
statutory duty under the Schools Admissions Code consult publicly on these arrangements at least 
once every seven years.   

 
We are therefore writing to inform you that we are consulting on our proposed admission 
arrangements for the academic year 2023/2024, and invite your comments.   

 
North Rigton CE School proposes to continue to adopt the North Yorkshire County Council 
admissions policy and co-ordinated admissions arrangements. NYCC are currently consulting on their 
arrangements for 2023/2024, the full details of which can be found on their website: 
https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/admission-arrangements-consultation-2023-2024  
 
A summary of these admissions arrangements can be found on our website, or made available upon 
request. As our own admission authority any comments relating to the proposed adoption of the 
NYCC arrangements should be directly emailed to us admin@northrigton.ycway.uk 
 
This consultation closes on 12th January 2022  
 
Many thanks for your consideration. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Amber Andrews 
Headteacher 


